











Headteacher: Mr. S. Pearson

24th November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Cancellation of Christmas Shows

Unfortunately, due to the number of pupils absent from school with Covid-19 and the rising number of cases within our school, we have decided to not go ahead with the Christmas Shows in Y3 and Y5 this year. Like you, we are very disappointed to announce this decision but we feel it is in the best interest of everyone in our school community. Last year, many families were unable to get together and missed out on making memories together at such as special time of year. By not holding the Christmas shows, we feel we are doing all that we can to reduce the transition of Covid-19 so that you can enjoy your family celebrations this year.

We hope you understand our reasoning behind this decision and thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Mr. S. Pearson Headteacher